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FLETCHER, HEALD & HILDRETH, PLC 

VIA EMAIL 

Media Bureau, Audio Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
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Re: International Broadcasting Corporation – Request for Extension of Existing 
Engineering STA; WRSJ, San Juan, PR (Facility ID No. 54958) 

Audio Division Staff: 

International Broadcasting Corporation (“Licensee”) licensee of WRSJ(AM), 1520 kHz, 
San Juan, PR (Facility ID No. 54958) (the “Station”), by its undersigned attorneys, hereby 
requests an extension of its existing Engineering Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to 
operate the Station at 1 KW NDA, which the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) 
most recently extended by File No. BESTA-20220810AAD.  

Licensee requested its most recent STA extension while the Commission considered its 
Minor Modification application, File No. BP-20220218AAN.  Since the Commission's grant of 
the Minor Modification, as amended, on August 23, 2022, the Station has made significant 
progress towards construction.  The Station is presently in the process of changing components 
in the Phasor and ATU of WRSJ's towers.  Although Licensee believes it will complete 
construction in approximately four months, out of an abundance of caution, Licensee 
respectfully requests a six-month extension of its existing STA. 

Licensee hereby certifies that neither it nor any party to this application is subject to 
denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 
21 U.S.C. § 862.  Licensee also hereby certifies that the statements here are true, complete, and 
correct to the best of its knowledge and belief, and are made in good faith.

/s/ Francisco R. Montero     
Francisco R. Montero
Counsel for International Broadcasting Corporation 

Respectfully Submitted,  
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